
We’re Going  

on a Bear Hunt . . .  
IF YOU’RE A LITTLE KID 

You are invited on a summer-long bear hunt around our 

community!  

1. Watch Miss Mary Beth read We’re Going on a Bear 

Hunt by Michael Rosen (SkanLibrary.org/Summer-

Reading).  

2. Put a bear in your window. If you have a teddy bear, 

great! If not, use our bear coloring cutout (attached). 

3. As you walk or drive around Skaneateles this summer, 

look for the bears! Count how many you find and be on 

the look out for new ones. Accompanying coupon in 

Library Loot Booklet.  

 

 

IF YOU’RE AN OLDER KID, ADULT, OR BUSINESS OWNER 

You are invited to participate in our summer-long bear 

hunt for kids! 

1. Put a bear in you window for our families to find. If you 

have a teddy bear, great! If not, use our bear coloring 

cutout (attached). Accompanying coupon in Kids 

Booklet.  

2. Keep your bear in the window until September 7th and 

feel free to change its accessories once in a while.  









 


